
CHRISTINA’S NEWSLETTER 

Prayer requests: 

Wisdom 
Willingness to learn 

Finances 
 
 

Dear friends and family,  
 

Hello from Mbale, Uganda! I have been here for six weeks, and so much has happened already. 
Two weeks ago, I moved into my own house, and I am still participating in some of the 
Roderick’s ministries. Some of the things I have been doing include teaching Sunday school, 
teaching chapel, home-to-home evangelism, school evangelism, helping at a daycare, sharing at 
Kings Kids Africa, and I even attended a baptism of 100+ children. 

This past month I participated with a short-term mission’s group from America. I joined them 
and they’re visiting of 11 Kings Kids Africa Homes. During this time, I had the opportunity to 
reconnect with a child I met in 2019, and even got to witness her baptism. I also got to 
participate at Loved, a ministry for children under three in vulnerable homes and will be visiting 
throughout the rest of my time in Uganda. This next month I have an opportunity to teach the 
younger kids at El Shaddai children’s home. 

Please be praying for my wisdom in all situations, and that I would grasp an understanding of 
the culture. Also, for my willingness to learn from those who have been on the field. I also ask 
that you be praying for my finances as the cost of living continues to rise.  

I want to thank you for your support in all that God leads me to do. I also want to thank those 
who are faithfully praying for me.  Thank you for being a part of the spread of the Gospel of 
Jesus Christ! 

Yours in Christ, 

Christina Trujillo 
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Some street kids around Tuba 

 

 
Baby Emma in Siira 



 
Street kids in Katachonga 

 

   

Mercy and me after she was Baptized 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Kids from Loved 



 

Sipi falls 
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View from top of Mt. Elgon 

 
 


